Jakub, Barbara, Env. Health

From: Jakub, Barbara, Env. Health
Sent: Friday, January 11, 2013 2:12 PM

To: 'renahas@nehasco.com'

Cc: 'Jeff Yeazell'

Subject: RO0000295 20405 Redwood Rd., Castro Valley,

Dear Mr. Nahas,

You may discontinue semi-annual sampling at this time during the Alameda County Environmental Health's review of the site referenced above for closure. However, do not destroy the monitoring wells until further notice.

Sincerely,

Barbara Jakub, P.G. Hazardous Materials Specialist Alameda County Environmental Health 1131 Harbor Bay Pky. Alameda, CA 94502 Direct: 510-639-1287

Fax: 510-337-9335

PDF copies of case files can be downloaded at:

http://ehgis.acgov.org/dehpublic/dehpublic.jsp